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Construction Underway at the CTTC 

 

New Braunfels, TX – The City of New Braunfels has announced that construction has begun on the 

expansion of the Central Texas Technology Center (CTTC) which was approved under Proposition 4 in the 

New Braunfels 2013 Bond Program.  This project will more than double the size of the current facility.  

 The CTTC is operated by Alamo Colleges and is located at 2189 Farm-to-Market Road 758, next 

door to the New Braunfels Regional Airport. 

 Opened in 2004, the center provides services to New Braunfels, Comal, Seguin, Navarro and Marion 

Independent School Districts by enrolling students in dual credit courses.  It also works with regional 

industries in developing employee training programs.  The expanded facility – going from approximately 

25,000 to 55,000 square feet - will offer Associates Degrees for the first time, additional instructional space, 

chemistry and biology labs, faculty offices and student support areas. 

 The New Braunfels 2013 bond program contributed $4 million to the $6.3 million expansion and a 

grant from the U.S. Department of Commerce provided $1.25 million.  The New Braunfels Economic 

Development Corporation (4B) and the Seguin Economic Development Corporation are providing the 

balance of the funding for the project. 

 The CTTC Expansion was designed by RVK Architects and will be constructed by Byrne 

Construction Services.  The project is being managed by the City of New Braunfels Capital Programs 

division and is expected to be complete for the 2016 Fall Semester, weather and other factors permitting. 
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